

Thank you for meeting us at BRSL's 2023 "Made in ManHATtan" Mad Hatters event!

Thank you for supporting our 2023 "Made in MadHATan" Mad Hatters event! We certainly could not have done it without you! This year's Mad Hatters was one of the most successful and creative fundraising events we have held. Thank you to our Chair, Lexy Freeman, and Co-Chair, Tessa Mahler, for bringing the Big Apple to Baton Rouge.

Another big thank you to photographer Amy Martin for providing us with fabulous pictures from the event. You can view all the photos at https://amymartin.pixieset.com/madhatters/ (The password is "hat").

I ask for your continued support and encourage you to join the BR Symphony League for the upcoming 2023-24 year. By joining, you will be the first to know about *next year's* Mad Hatters and other events for members. We will be celebrating our **75th anniversary** of the Symphony League next year and have many events planned to commemorate this milestone. Click below to join or renew your membership:

https://brsymphonyleague.org/join-us/joinrenew-membership/

We are also accepting applications for our upcoming freshman **Les Jeunes Amis** (LJA) class. If you have a current 8th grade daughter or know of a young lady that might want to participate in a civic minded group of high schoolers that develops beneficial life skills, such as leadership, mentoring, fund-raising and volunteerism while supporting the Baton Rouge Symphony Orchestra, please contact me or see our **website** for more info.

Thank you again for your support of the Baton Rouge Symphony League!

Shannon Lewy BRSL President

email: <u>BR.Symphony.League@gmail.com</u>

For more photos of the Mad Hatter's "Made in ManHATtan" event, click here (password 'hat")





Join BRSL today!

